
My husband and I adopted beautiful Sophie early December of 2018 after looking for quite 
some time at the Humane Society. Our previous (three Persians) cats lived for amazing 19 and 
21 years and we were confident our next companion would fill the void left by the last loss. 
Sophie's photo was posted online but she was not at the shelter so I visited the amazing staff 
to enquire about Sophie's condition, age, disposition and so on. Having been very familiar 
with the breed; Sophie is a Himalayan, I was confident we would suit her well and vice versa.  

The first day we brought Sophie home, she may have hid under our bed for perhaps 1 hour 
but she ventured out and began talking to us. That first night, we felt the spring of Sophie 
landing on our bed where she proceeded to park herself between my husband and myself, 
contently purring away. This has been Sophie's drill every night for the past eight months and 
we are thrilled beyond belief with such a lovely girl (she's 7 years old). She is such a joy with a 
distinct and strong personality, we can't imagine our household without Sophie! 

 

Thank you to the Humane Society for such a wonderful gift!  

Jan and Ron


